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              DIARY DATES                        Principal Pen  

 

 
 

Leaving 
If you believe that you are moving schools during the year or at the end of 2019 
(except for Gr 6 students) can you please let us know as soon as possible. This will 
assist us in determining our enrolments for 2020. 
 
School Cross Country 
Last week we had our school Cross Country for Grades 3 to 6. Here are some photos: 
 

 
The Prep to Grade 2 Cross Country will be rescheduled. We will let you know when 
that is once it has been organised.  
 
Education Week 
Our focus for Education Week next week is ‘Celebrating Student Success’. A flyer 
was emailed out to parents last week.   
Open Night will be on Wednesday May 22nd 6.30pm to 8.00pm and the Book Fair 
will be open for Grandparent morning and on Open Night. Student work will be 
showcased during the evening in classrooms.  
 
Reporting to Parents 
As mentioned earlier this year in the newsletter we will not be having organised 
parent teacher interviews in June this year. Parents are encouraged to organise 
meetings with the teacher/s at any time during the year when you have a concern 
or want to know how your child/ren is going. Similarly teachers will contact parents 
to organise a meeting whenever they have a concern about a child’s learning or 
wellbeing. If you would like to arrange an interview with your child’s teacher or a 
Specialist please email the teacher directly.  
 
When you receive the school report in the last week of term you will notice that the  
report format has changed. Parent feedback last year indicated that the section on 
‘Reflection on Learning’ was too cumbersome so this has changed to make it easier 
to understand. We will be asking for feedback on the new format at the beginning 
of Term 3. This will be via the newsletter.  
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Friday, 17th May 
District Cross Country for 

selected Grades 3 to 6 students 
 

Grade 6 students need to 
submit their applications for 

Year 7 Placement  
 

No Interschool sport due to 
District Cross Country 

 

Grade 5 & 6 Camp - 3rd 
instalment due by 9.30am 

 

Monday, 20th May 
NAPLAN for Grades 3 & 5 

 

20th to 24th May 
Education Week 

 

Tuesday, 21st May 
Dress up day – Doctors, nurses 

or super heroes – Gold coin 
donation – Royal Children’s 

Hospital 
 

Wednesday, 22nd May 
Grade Prep Grandparents’ 

morning – 9.30am 
 

Open Night  
Celebrating Student Success 

6.30 to 8.00pm 
 

Friday, 24th May 
Interschool Sport for selected 

Grade 5 & 6 students 
 

Friday, 31st May 
Grade 5 & 6 Camp – 4th 

instalment due 
 

Tuesday, 4th June 
Parents’ & Friends’ Club 

Meeting – 9.15am 
 

Monday, 10th June 
Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday 

 

Friday, 14th June 
Grade 5 & 6 Camp – 5th 

instalment due by 9.30am 
 



School Website:  www.narrewarrennorthps.vic.edu.au 
Phone:  9796 8261   

Email:  narre.warren.north.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Mothers’ Day stall 
Thank you to the Parents’ and Friends’ Club for once again organising the Mother’s Day stall for our students. I hope all 
our mums and grandmothers had a Happy Mothers’ Day last Sunday  
 
Premiers’ Reading Challenge 
The purpose of the Challenge is to promote a love of reading. The aim is for Prep to Grade 2 children to read 30 books, 
20 of these need to be from the Challenge list, and Grade 3 -6 students to read 15 books of which 10 must be from the 
Challenge list. At the conclusion of the Challenge students will receive a signed certificate from the Premier.  
Congratulations to the 16 children who have already completed the Challenge – a wonderful achievement!!! 
For 3 years in a row we have had 100% of our students complete the Challenge. Can we do this again?? 
 
Connie vanderVoort, 
Principal 

Open Night 
 

Wednesday 22nd May 
Classrooms open between 6.30 and 8.00pm 

 

Celebrating Student Success 
Students’ work will be on display. 

Come along and help your child celebrate some of their successes. 
All welcome! 

 
Woolworths Earn and Learn 
 

 
 
Parents’ and Friends’ Club 
Mothers’ Day Stall 
Thank you to all our helpers for our Mothers’ Day stall, your time and assistance are greatly appreciated.  
 

Mothers’ Day Raffle 
Thank you to everyone who purchased tickets for our Mothers’ Day raffle.  A list of winners is included in this 
newsletter.  Thanks again for the generous donations for our raffle. 
 

Next Meeting 
Our next meeting will be on Tuesday, 4th June at 9.15am in the staff room.  All welcome. 
 
Justine Simonsen, President 

At NWNPS we are collecting the 
Woolworths Earn and Learn stickers. Our 
Goal is to beat last year’s total and collect 
20 000 stickers. We would like to use the 
stickers to choose sports equipment for our 
classrooms. The stickers started on the 1st  
May and will run until the 25th June 2019. 
Please ask everyone you know to collect 
them for us. 
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Education Week  
Celebrating Student Success 

 
Monday 20th May 

No activities – Naplan Mathematics  
testing for Grades 3 & 5 

 
Tuesday 21st May 

Dress Up Day – Doctors, Nurses & Superheroes! 
Fundraiser run by Junior School Council to raise funds 

for the Royal Children’s Hospital 
 

Wednesday 22nd May 
Open Night  

Classrooms open between 6.30pm – 8.00pm 
Students’ work will be on display. 

Come along and help your child celebrate some of 
their successes. All welcome! 

 
Thursday 23rd May 

State wide simultaneous story time 
 

Friday 24th May 
Team building & cooperative group work activities Prep 

- Grade 6 
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                SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 

    Wednesday, 22nd May 
       Open for 

                                               Grandparents visit 
                                 & 
                           Open night 
                     Fantastic book bargains. 
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Life Education Program 
Over the past two weeks each grade has participated in the Life Education Program. This is a health and well-
being program which aligns with our Social and Emotional Skills Program and Inquiry that we teach. Each year 
level completed a different program relating to different areas of health and wellbeing including friendship, 
safety, healthy body and cyber safety.  

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Grade Prep Mothers’ Day Celebrations 
On Friday 10th May, we celebrated Mothers’ Day by spoiling our Mothers with a pampering session. We 
decorated cookies, painted their nails, read books, coloured in pictures and gave massages. We had a wonderful 
time showing our Mothers’ how much we love them. Please enjoy some pictures of our morning.  
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